
To:  All Coaches / Athletic Directors of Schools in the Central and Western Blocks 

From:  Dave Hennessey – Rochester Winter Track League Coordinator 

Re:  Changing the Meets on the Weekend of January 5th and 6th   Revised 

Date:  January 3, 2018 

 

Due to the high risk that many schools on Friday will be closed  due to frigid conditions, the following 

changes have been made to the schedule, following deliberations with several coaches, athletic 

directors, and Section V officials. 

 

The meet for the Central Region, which was scheduled for Friday, January 5 at the Rochester Institute of 

Technology, has been moved to Saturday, January 6, 5:00 at the Rochester Institute of Technology.   

 

The meet for the Western Region at the SUNY at Brockport, scheduled for January 5 has been moved to 

Brockport on Saturday, January 6 at 10:00. 

 

The East Region meet is still at RIT on Saturday, January 6 at 10:00. 

 

We realize that this is unusual, moving the dates so early, but we felt it was better to be proactive than 

reactive, and as such; we were able to reschedule the meets.  We realize that some schools may still 

choose not to come, but this is the best we can do. 

 

. 


